Headteacher Update
Friday 14th March
Dear Parents and Carers,
The children have had a busy week, as always, with a focus on ‘trying your best’. The children have certainly risen to the challenge and we had a staggering amount of house points awarded. 
Parents Evenings
Don’t forget to sign up for a meeting with your child’s teacher. We’re over half way through the academic year now so this is an important meeting to discuss progress and attainment so far. 
Snack
Please can we remind parents that we encourage healthy snacks in school. Chocolate bars, crisps and chocolate biscuits are not allowed. Fruit, savory snacks, crackers and cereal bars are suggestions for healthier options. Thank you for your support with helping to keep Leftwich a Healthy School. 
Theme for the week and special mentions… 
Congratulations to all of our stars of the day, who have been celebrated for trying their best, we are very proud of you all. Next week’s theme will be ‘integrity’. We will be celebrating children for their honesty and for understanding and modelling our school values, READY RESPECTFUL SAFE. 

This week we would like to give a special mention to the following children:
· Hallie (reception) for her kindness – Hallie saw a child had fallen and went to get help from an adult straight away; 
· Adam (Year 1) who has worked hard in all areas of learning, particularly in maths where he showed a great understanding of ‘finding the difference’.
· Harvey (Year 2) for always trying his best and for showing incredible kindness towards his classmates – he is always respectful when working with others;
· Ollie (Year 3) for always being amazing in class;
· Conner (Year 4); for being positive and showing great resilience at all times, even during tricky social situations;
· Ella D (Year 5) for always following the school rules and for being a fantastic role model to other children;
· Lucas I (Year 6) for engaging well in his learning and showing a genuine interest, particularly in Science as he has completed extra research at home. 
We celebrated the children in assembly today and they were awarded with special badges. 

Attendance and Punctuality
It has been a really positive week for attendance! Although they haven’t won the attendance competition this week, we would like to say a HUGE well done to our Year 6 class for the greatest improvement as a collective. The prize is within your grasp Year 6!
Congratulations to our reception children who have won the class attendance competition again this week with 100%. They spun the prize wheel and won some TV time this afternoon. 
Reception: 100%
Year 1: 97%
Year 2: 99%
Year 3: 98%
Year 4: 96%
Year 5: 98%
Year 6: 93%
Whole school attendance is currently 94.7%

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
Kind regards,
Mrs C Harrison and Mrs L Guy

Dates for your diary: 
	Date
	Event
	Time
	Classes involved

	Tuesday 25th March
	Parents’ Evening
	3.30pm – 6.30pm
	All classes

	Tuesday 26th March 
	Year 5 2nd Parents’ Evening 
	3.30pm – 6.30pm
	Year 5 parents only

	Thursday 27th March
	Parents’ Evening
	3.30pm – 6.30pm
	All classes

	Wednesday 2nd April
	Easter Bingo!
	5.50pm
	All classes

	Friday 4th April
	Finish for Easter Holiday
	3.15pm
	All classes

	Tuesday 22nd April
	Return to school 
	8.30am
	All classes



